
 

 

 
Questions and Answers 

                 
Date:      March 13, 2024    
 
To:         Interested Firms and Individuals 
 
From:     Evan Cai, Associate Engineer, Public Works Department 
 
Subject: Q&A for the San Carlos Avenue Pedestrian Safety Improvement Project Phase III 
– C1806  
 

BID PROPOSALS ARE DUE TO THE CITY CLERK’S OFFICE NO LATER THAN  
10:00 A.M. ON MARCH 19, 2024 

 
The City received the following questions (in bold) that were submitted through emails.  Answers 

are in plain type below each question. 

 

1. Bid Item 17 Remove Tree indicates 3 trees; however, Plan Sheets C2.1 – C2.3 
indicates 4 tree removals. Please clarify how many trees are to be removed. 
 

The bid item should be 4 trees. Please refer to Addendum #01 for a revised bid schedule. 

 

2. There are base repair areas shown on the plans, however there are no bid items 
for the work. How does the base repair get paid for? 
 
Asphalt Concrete Base Repair has been added as new Bid Item 109. Please refer to 

Addendum #01 for a revised bid schedule. 

 

3. Bio Retention areas call for an Impermeable Liner.  There are no bid items or 
method of payment for this work. 
 
Impermeable Liner is part of Base Bid Item 79 Bio-Treatment Permeable. Please refer to 

Addendum #01 for a revised bid item description. 

 

4. Plans call for FDAC AC conform.  There is an item for 2” mill but not for a conform 
mill. 
 
Removal beyond 2” mill to be covered by Bid Item 5 Remove AC. 
 

 


